
Town Memorial Committee- March 15, 2017 

Attending, Mark Moneypenny, Donald Kirwan, Josephine Hatch, David Mcphillips, Andy Pongrantz, & 

Linda 

Osborne 

 

 

Sharon Stearns from the Pembroke Community Garden Club was present to tell us about the Blue 

Service Award which they will place by the flag pole at the Pembroke Public Library. Date has not been 

set, 

but they would like us to participate. Mark & Don suggested they meet with the Legion to discuss their 

plans & 

that meeting will be set up. 

 

Discussion of upcoming Memorial Day Ceremony. We will attend elementary schools on May 24th. 

Memorial 

Day is May 29th. Discussed possibility of not having the Parade this year because of the Monument 

Dedication. 

Band is on Board, still need to get Clergy & other parts of the Ceremony together. 

 

Discussion of the new Monument. Quincy Memorial is on schedule & will have ready for dedication on 

the 24th. 

They need to have the inscription in mid April. We are working on this & should have ready. Still working 

on the 

Speakers & Ceremony. 

 

Next meeting - will be in two weeks (However, we had to change to April 5th. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

Linda J. Osborne (for the Secretary) Minutes in Draft & will be approved at the April meeting. 


